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MEMORANDUM 

June 22, 2022 
 

TO: All State Agencies, the Nevada System of Higher Education, the Court System, 
the Legislative Counsel Bureau, and all Political Subdivisions within the State of 
Nevada 

 
FROM: Kevin D. Doty, Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:  New and Existing Vehicle Orders 
  
The Purchasing Division would like to make all agencies aware of major production and delivery 
delays with upcoming and existing vehicle orders.  Due to the global shortage of semiconductor 
chips and other material shortages, agencies should check with vehicle dealers to ensure an order 
can be fulfilled in a timely manner.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Purchasing Officer Heather Moon at hmoon@admin.nv.gov.  
 
 
Purchasing 2022-11 

mailto:hmoon@admin.nv.gov

